
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  February 7, 2025 

 

 

Community Sharing Warming Shelter 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter located at 1440 Birch Ave in Cottage Grove has 

provided the following update: 

 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter is on INACTIVE for Friday February 7, 2025. 

 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter is on INACTIVE for Saturday February 8, 2025. 

 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter is on STANDBY for Sunday February 9, 2025. 

 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter is on STANDBY for Monday February 10, 2025. 

   

What does this mean? 

The Community Sharing Warming Shelter will not activate on Friday night, February 7 or 

Saturday night, February 8. 

 

The weather forecast has predicted that temperatures will drop to 29 degrees Fahrenheit or below 

on Sunday night, February 9. If the weather falls below 30 degrees and we have volunteers 

available, Community Sharing Warming Shelter will activate to provide shelter from 7:00 p.m. 

to 8:00 a.m. Sunday night through the following morning, Monday, February 10. 

 

The weather forecast has predicted that temperatures will drop to 29 degrees Fahrenheit or below 

on Monday night, February 10. If the weather remains below 30 degrees and we have volunteers 

available, Community Sharing Warming Shelter will activate to provide shelter from 7:00 p.m. 

to 8:00 a.m. Monday night through the following morning, Tuesday, February 11. 

  

Volunteers Needed: 

Please call Community Sharing at 541-942-2176 or email mike@communitysharing.org . 

  

Quote of the Week: 

 

 “ Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can.” 

 

    ~Arthur Ashe      

 

       


